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There has been a significant reduction of rainfall activities across Somalia over the last one week marking a possible 

end of the Gu rainy season in many parts of the country. 

Little or no rains are foreseen in the country in the next one week. 

Following the reduction of rainfall activities within the Juba and Shabelle River basins both in Ethiopia and Somalia, 

river levels have been decreasing gradually and are expected to stabilize in the coming week. 

There is no foreseen risk of flooding along the two rivers. 

Users are  advised that this is a forecast  and at times there may be discrepancies between forecast and actual 

amounts of rainfall received. The forecast, observed river levels and rainfall amounts are updated on a daily basis and 

can be found on this link: http://systems.faoso.net/frrims/ 
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